KNH and UON pledge greater cooperation for 2015.

Following a joint consultative meeting of senior management staff from the two institutions it was pledged to have greater cooperation in activities. This would then result in facilitation of better running of both institutions.

Areas that have traditionally posed problems are teaching schedules, running of wards and leave rosters

These resolutions were reached during a retreat held at the Great Rift Valley Lodge in October 2014. During a retreat it was resolved that for 2015 onwards there would be more cooperation in these activities.

Amongst those in attendance included the Vice Chancellor represented by the Principal, CHS, the CEO of Kenyatta National Hospital and the CEO of the Medical Practitioners and Dentists Board.